
2022-2023 School Supply List 

We are happy to notify you that school supplies for all students will be provided by the Lafayette School 

Corporation for the 2022-2023 school year.  You will not need to purchase any school supplies for the 

upcoming school year.  This is made possible by federal stimulus funding support.   

If you should choose to purchase any additional supplies at your own expense, that is completely fine, but it is 

not necessary. 

Thank you and we look forward to a great 2022-2023 school year!  

 
  
Provided: 
Earbuds – 2 pair (1 for school; 1 for home) (no large headphones)  
2 Boxes of Kleenex  
24 #2 Non-mechanical pencils (may need to be replenished during school year)  
 

Parents should consider purchasing a backpack for their student to carry school related items to and 

form school. 

iPad Charger (Optional) 

 

*Specific and additional items may be required by individual teachers. These needs will be 

communicated once school begins. 

 

 


